
 

January 9, 2021 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

We are writing to update you on the COVID-19 occurrence at Woodlands Memory Care of 
Farmington. 

We conducted our 5th round of universal COVID-19 testing of all residents and all staff on 
Wednesday, January 6th.   The results of the 129 samples arrived today and we learned that 9 
additional residents in Memory Care have tested positive for COVID-19.  

All samples taken from Assisted Living residents, Park Residences residents and all staff members 
on the Woodlands Senior Living of Farmington campus once again came back negative. 

The next round of universal testing of all residents and all staff will occur Sunday, January 10th. 

We are committed to open and timely communication and will keep you informed of the results 
as soon as soon as they are available. 

 


